
 

Medicos Bolivianos Online  

LETTER OF GRATITUDE 
Dear Magnifico Rettore, 
Direttore Generale, 
Dipartimento Scienze Chirurgiche e Cliniche Integrate, 
 
On behalf of “Medicos Bolivianos Online” an non-governmental humanitarian organization 
formed by Bolivian physicians home and abroad that joined forces to faith against the 
Coronavirus pandemic and its devastating effects to our nation, our people and healthcare 
workers in Bolivia. 
 
We would like to extend our immense gratitude to Professor Paolo Pelosi for participating in 
this humanitarian work by joining one of our medical webinars and shared the experience of 
Italy and the hospital in providing the best professional and scientific treatment to critical 
patients with Covid-19 in Italy. 
 
Professor Paolo Pelosi delivered an outstanding webinar master class on the 12 of 
September 2020. 
 
Furthermore Professor Paolo Pelosi continued to help our country in helping us to connect 
with Dr Borsari from DIMAR, who kindly donated 5 non-invasive mechanical ventilation 
devices or oxygen hoods for treatment of Covid-19 to Bolivia. 
 
The oxygen hoods already arrived in Bolivia and this Friday the company DIMAR will provide 
us a remote training and orientation to the rural hospital in Yotala, Sucre Bolivia. 
 
Once again, we would like to thanks the University and Hospital of Genova for nurturing 
professionals with humanitarian empathy like Professor Paolo Pelosi. 
 

 
 
Best Personal Regards, 
Dr Cesar Vargas  
 


